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Peasmarsh Place Newsletter 

 

Please help 
us to keep 
our 
residents 
safe and 
refrain from 
visiting if 
you have 
symptoms of 
COVID-19 or 
Norovirus 

If you would 
like to 
complete a 
Lateral Flow 
Test then 
please ask a 
member of 
staff 

 

Some of our residents have been 
enjoying the sunny spells on the 
terrace. 

   

Our activities 
this month have 
included a variety of board games. 

 

The children’s choir came 
to Peasmarsh Place for the 
second time on the 6th 
March to sing for our 
residents, they thoroughly 
enjoyed listening to the 

children singing. 

 

Spring is finally here 
and it is great that 
the residents can 
start to enjoy the 
garden again on the 
terrace.  

Our planned trip to 
Hastings has been 
postponed, as the 
residents wanted to 
wait for the warmer 
weather so they can 
enjoy the sunshine 
on the seafront. 

We are planning our 
first social event of 
2023 – more details 
to follow in the next 
Newsletter… 

Julie Harper 

Registered Manager 

 

 

 

 

 
The resident sheep on the field that surrounds 
Peasmarsh Place have had their lambs. 
 

Tina our cook has created our 
new spring/summer menu 
which will come into effect on 
Monday 3rd April 2023 

 

Up and coming events   
Ladies Choir – 1st April 2023 @ 2.30pm 
Jempsons trip – 5th April 2023 & 19th April 2023 
Father Owen – 6th April 2023 


